
 

 

 MESSAGE FROM THE EDITORS  
 

May 2018 
 
 

Dear Reader: 
 

Welcome to the third Transformative Learning Conference Proceedings - 2018! 
 

This year’s conference was a great gathering of academics, practitioners, students and others 
with a passion for transformative learning. John Tagg and Peter Felten both provided stimulating key 
notes and workshops, in addition to the 70 concurrent and poster sessions. Along with these formal 
sessions, there were opportunities to interact with others informally and to make connections and 
establish networks that will carry on beyond the conference itself.  

 
As in the past, sessions included interactive, research, poster, and roundtable presentations. 

The presenters were all given the opportunity to share their abstracts through the Proceedings and we 
are pleased to offer the following collection of Transformative Learning thought pieces. Hopefully 
these will stimulate further connections between participants as well as those who are on a search for 
greater exposure to transformative learning. 

 
We have certainly enjoyed the opportunity to integrate presentation ideas and especially, 

to extend the conference experience to non-attendees. We look forward to next year’s conference 
and to stimulating future opportunities for additional transformative learning. 

 
Sincerely, Sincerely, 
Jeanetta D. Sims Ed Cunliff 
Proceedings Co-Editor Proceedings Co-Editor                
Co-Editor, Journal of Transformative Learning Co-Editor, Journal of Transformative Learning 
Assistant Dean & Professor Professor  
Colleges of Graduate Studies & Business College of Education & Professional Studies 
University of Central Oklahoma University of Central Oklahoma 
Email: jsims7@uco.edu Email: ecunliff@uco.edu 

 
 

Sincerely, Sincerely, 
Ms. Jacie Harvel Ms. Anna Doré 
Editorial Research Assistant Editorial Research Assistant 
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